
 

 

RMCC ORIENTATION SESSION FOR THE BATCH OF 2026 

19TH -24TH OCTOBER 

Mooting is an integral part of a law student’s life and to further the mooting culture at RGNUL, 

the Moot Court Committee organised the fresher’s orientation week from 19th October- 24th 

October, 2021. This orientation was organised to acquaint the Batch of 2026 with the 

indispensable advocacy and drafting skills required to compete in a moot court competition. The 

orientation session conducted via Cisco WebEx over the course of a week encompassed various 

sessions wherein final year students and alumni with prior experience in mooting interacted with 

the freshers and shared their expertise. 

 

The first-year students were apprised of the strategies and techniques involved at the various stages 

of a moot court competition. The first session equipped students with the prerequisites for 

conducting legal research on a moot proposition. The basics of drafting written submissions along 

with the substantive process of argument formulation was discussed in detail through the second 

session. This was followed by a session on the basic rules and the technical aspects of formatting 

of written submissions on the third day. The first-year students engaged in a discourse with 

seasoned orators on the skills required by speakers and their demeanour while presenting oral 

arguments in the last leg of the orientation week. 

 

On the final day the RMCC addressed the Batch of 2026 about the working of the RGNUL Moot 

Court Committee as well as the University rules for allotment of various National and International 

moots. This was followed by a mock oral submission round to stimulate the argumentation process 

in a moot competition. The comprehensive orientation week enriched the Batch of 2026 with 

knowledge and confidence for their upcoming mooting journey. 


